
ATTN: Mr. Dustin Czapla             

My name is Paul Bailey and I am a partner in Asteroid 

Explorations, LLC our project is located in Nucla, Colorado  and 

known as the Kichelmann #1 , this purpose off this letter is to 

clarify that our company will be performing concurrent 

Reclamation backfilling while operating, in addition I would 

desire to clarify that our max stockpile will be 1000 cubic yards 

of material at any one time ,thank you for your attention in this 

matter.            

            Paul Bailey     

                    Asteroid Explorations, LLC     

                    702-493-9256        

                    bugholelaboratories@frontier.com 


